South Alabama Radio Club October 18, 2012

MEMBERS PRESENT WERE:

John KE4HIE (President), Pat Henagan (KG4LNX) treasurer, Larry KF4GRA (Secretary), Debra KF4BOR, Jeff Mills KI4QBT, and Mike Vigor KJ4DPX.

John Brown called the meeting to order at 7:06 PM

MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING:

The minutes for the last meeting were read and approved.

TREASURE REPORT: Pat reported we have \$590.89. The tower rent for October has been paid. Jerry made a motion to accept the report. Mike seconded the motion. The motion passed. We need to request the tower rent money from the County a month before to make sure it is in the budget for the year.

NEW BUSINESS

- NWS Spotter/Radar interpretation class for November 15th. The class will last from 6:00 PM to 7:30 PM. Jeff garmin will present the class. John will call Susan Harris.
- Nominations for Officers for 2013 are:

President - John Brown KE4HIE

Vice President - Tim Trent KI4JDV

Treasurer - Pat Henagan KG4LNX Secretary - Larry DeFilippi KF4GRA

NEW BUSINESS

- Christmas Party will be at Beef O'Brady's in Andalusia December 6th . Pat will call and check on time and date.
- John has 3 UHF 45 watt mobile radios, with wide band range and 16 channels.
- Pat mentioned about HARRP and the sink hole near New Orleans.

The meeting adjourned at 7:55PM.

Respectfully submitted by Larry DeFilippi (KF4GRA), Secretary